
For the past 31 years the
Aquaculture Pathology
Laboratory (APL) has been
dedicated to providing quality
diagnostic and research
services for the growing
worldwide shrimp industry. 

For more
information, please
visit our website at:

https://
aquapath.cales.arizona.edu/

teaching

520-621-4438

aquapath@cals.arizona.edu

2025 
Shrimp
Pathology
Short Course

QR Code Goes Here
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Registration
Information

Location and Dates
Tucson, Arizona
June 16th to June 21st, 2025

Cost

Early Registration:
$1,800.00 (USD) if the full
payment is received on or
before May 15, 2025.

Regular Registration:
$2,000.00 (USD) if the full
payment is received on or
after May 16, 2025.

Student Rate:
$1,250.00 (USD).
Must submit a valid student
ID and a 1-page Letter of
Interest.

Where is the
short course?

The University of Arizona
Aquaculture Pathology Lab is
located in Southern Arizona
in the middle of the sunny
Sonoran Desert! Tucson is
surrounded by beautiful
mountains and is located
about 220 miles away from
the ocean, making it the ideal
location for shrimp disease
diagnosis and research.

What is the short
course?
Lectures and hands-on
training in diagnostic methods
for diseases relevant to marine
shrimp aquaculture, including:
• Histopathology (H&E, in-situ
Hybridization)
• PCR (Conventional & Real-
Time PCR)
• Microbiology and bioassays


